
November 6, 2019 
Dear Mr. Porcello,  
 
        Thank you for taking the time to consider our ideas and proposals. We feel as students, 
walking into the office, many people misinterpret it. Most peers first reaction when they see 
another student walk into the office is negative and usually assume they are being called to the 
principal's office. Some students deal with anxiety issues which can be triggered when called to 
the office for this reason. We feel that moving the guidance offices to a more secluded and 
private area would fix this issue. Moving guidance would make more students feel inclined and 
more likely to take advantage of guidance help if they had a more private way of getting there. 


